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In open session a motion was made by Trustee Mitchell, seconded by
Trustee Sneed, and passed by unanimous vote that appointments, resignations,
changes in appointments, and a leave of absence as recommended by President
Snow was approved.

President Snow presented a corporate resolution prepared by The First
State Bank and Trust Company authorizing Mr. Bennie W. Horton, Vice Presi-
dent for Business Affairs, with co-signatures of either Robert E. McClure,
Comptroller, or L. P. Crafton, Assistant Business Manager, to sign any and
all papers necessary in transacting college business with said bank. Upon mo-
tion made by Trustee Mitchell, seconded by Trustee Johnson and passed by
unanimous vote the proposed resolution was adopted.

Trustee Mitchell made a motion that the financial report as presented
by Bennie W. Horton, Vice President for Financial Affairs, be accepted with
an expression of appreciation for the progress that had been made by the fiscal
officers of the college. Trustee Ahlf made a second to this motion that was sub-
sequently passed by unanimous vote.

Upon the recommendation of President Snow, Trustee Mitchell made a
motion, seconded by Trustee Sneed and passed by unanimous vote that Mr.
Orvel Johnson, Legislative Auditor, be requested to audit the 1969-70 financial
records as quickly as possible.

President Snow reported that seven Rotary Clubs in District 617 had
pledged various amounts of money to be invested and the interest therefrom
applied on one fee-remission scholarship in memory of the late Lee Bowen
Spencer, formerly Professor and Head of the Department of Library Science.
Furthermore, President Snow recommended that one calendar year following
investment of contributions the college waive the balance necessary for one
fee-remission scholarship. Adoption of this recommendation was unanimously
approved upon motion made by Trustee Ahlf and seconded by Trustee Morgan.

Mr. W. H. Osborne, Director of Admissions and Research, appeared
before the Board and interpreted the Health, Education and Welfare audit in
which a number of expenditures and practices were questioned. This audit
covered the period between the years 1966 through 1969. Mr. Osborne reported
that documented data supporting the college's position concerning items questioned
would be filed with H. E. W. within a thirty-day period following receipt of the audit.

There being no further business to come before the Board, Trustee Mitchell
made a motion that the meeting adjourn. A second to this motion was made by
Trustee Sneed and passed by unanimous vote.
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